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M Hill 
fyi-request-26565-b3935b71@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe M Hill 
 
Thank you for your email of 29/04/2024 to Wellington City Council (the Council) requesting the 
following information: 
 
Can you provide statistics and or approximations of motorcyles commuting into Wellington during 
weekdays for 2034, 2023, 2022, 2021 and 2020. 
 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA). 
 
Your request has been granted however it will take a little more time to prepare the information for 
release. I hope to provide you with a response by 10 June 2024 if not sooner. 
 
You have the right, by way of complaint under section 28(1) of the LGOIMA, to request an 
investigation and review of the Council’s decision to withhold information by the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
If you require further information, please contact assurance@wcc.govt.nz. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Chelsea McHugh 
Senior Advisor Official Information 
Complaints & Information Assurance 
Wellington City Council 
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